

2023 ISASP RESULTS

The 2023 ISASP results have been released by the Iowa Department of Education. Keota Elementary will be mailing home Student Detail Reports for each 4th-6th grade student beginning next week. The test results show if your student is "Advanced," "Proficient," or "Not Yet Proficient" in the knowledge, skills, and abilities for their grade-level English Language Arts, Mathematics, and Science (only taken by 2022-23 5th Grade). The ISASP tests are taken annually by 3rd-11th grade students.

DONATION SHOUTOUT

Keota Elementary would like to thank Keota Custom Meats for their donation to the Keota Elementary Playground Project! We are so appreciative of your generosity!

THANKS SK FOOTBALL

Thanks again to the SK Football players & Coach Weeks for greeting our students on Friday morning!
Good luck against Mid-Prairie!

IMPORTANT DATES

9.20.23 - 1 PM Early Dismissal

9.26.23 - School Picture Day

ROYAL READER PROGRAM

The PK-K Royal Reader Program is back again for the 2023-2024 school year! If interested in being a Royal Reader, please contact our Preschool or Kindergarten teachers!

BUG CATCHING

This morning, I heard a commotion outside my playground window. I went outside to find Mrs. Hart's class catching bugs as a part of their question of the day, "Have you ever caught a bug?" What a great activity to start a Friday!

